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I respectfully request this project not be approved.  It will  negatively impact many homeowners 
in Coos and Grafton Counties.  Our location is known for its beauty and views ot the mountains 
and hillsides.  A project like this will impact our appeal and marketability.  Although there are 
claims of jobs, they are temporary during construction with no lasting impact that is beneficial 
financially to those home and land owners in its path.    I have seen this before in a community 
we lived in in Colorado.  The few months of jobs ended up costing us the pristine beauty of a 
community.  Again, promises of jobs and greed of a few, ruined an entire area.  I do not want to 
see that for New Hampshire.   
 
Those that want this project typically are those that are not impacted.  This project seems to pit 
one community against another.  To my knowledge, there are no property owners that want this 
that will be close enough to see it.    It does not bring power to New Hampshire just negative 
impact.   
 
 
 I respectfully request this project not receive approval.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Susan Steele 
Bath, NH 
 


